BANN HEAD OF THE RIVER
21ST OCTOBER 2023

LAUNCHING INSTRUCTIONS
ALL BELFAST CLUBS WILL LAUNCH FROM COLERAINE GRAMMAR SCHOOL.
COASTAL BOATS WILL LAUNCH FROM COLERAINE HARBOUR.
ALL REMAINING CLUBS WILL LAUNCH FROM BANN ROWING CLUB.

INFORMATION FOR CLUBS LAUNCHING FROM COLERAINE GRAMMAR SCHOOL:
There is a rugby match at the Grammar on Saturday morning so the 2 Belfast boat trailers need to be down at the boathouse by 8.30am.  The Grammar have said that only towing vehicles will be allowed in until the rugby traffic has cleared by 1.00pm when other vehicles can come in.  Pre 1.00pm other cars can park at the main school or on Ballycairn Road and walk down.
Please exercise extreme care at the narrow gates at the Ballycairn Road entrance.




 

